Call for Expressions of Interest - CARL Truth and Reconciliation Working Group (TRWG)

The Canadian Association of Research Libraries (CARL) has identified Indigenous matters as
an important and distinct area for capacity building within its member institutions over the
coming years.

A small advisory group is being formed to review the Truth & Reconciliation Calls to Action,
with a focus on areas where CARL can add value. The group will make recommendations to
CARL’s Strengthening Capacity Committee (SCC).

CARL is inviting expressions of interest from individuals seeking to engage in its new Truth
and Reconciliation Working Group.

The selection process will endeavour to achieve regional representation, as well as diversity
of related experience and expertise. Expressions of interest are welcome from CARL and non-
CARL institutions. The working group will be chaired/co-chaired by a member of the SCC.
Work is expected to begin in early April.

Expressions of interest with a short supporting narrative as to qualifications should be sent to
Julie Morin, Project Officer, CARL, julie.morin@carl-abrc.ca. We also ask that you please
inform your University Librarian about your interest in joining this group.

The deadline to submit expressions of interest is March 15th.
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